Manningham
Council is upgrading
Schafter Reserve as
part of the 2016/17
Neighbourhood

Park Development
Program.

While works were
originally scheduled

for June this year, due
to weather constraints
construction works were
delayed.

Works are now expected
to commence in October
and are scheduled to be
completed by December
2016.

The final development
plan for this upgrade is
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